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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE  

The water main replacement project will conƟnue in  Northview Subdivision over the 
next several months.  Later this year it will return to Saddlerock Subdivision.  Keep up to 
date by checking the website, signing up for alerts and by coming to monthly meeƟngs. 
Over the next year Summit ConstrucƟon will have leŌ over spoils and rocks.   There will 
be a sign up sheet at each board meeƟng, based on availability, if any resident would like some. 

2024 WATER QUALITY REPORT 

Following ADEQ guidelines, the District is required to post the most recent Consumer Confidence Report 
(annual test results) by June 30th of each year. The results can be found on the District website.  A hard copy 
can be obtained at the office. 

PROPOSED AGREEEMENT WITH THE CITY OF SEDONA  

The City is requesƟng an agreement with the District Ɵtled “Sharing of InformaƟon Regarding Water Consump-
Ɵon and Water Service DisconnecƟon”  This proposed agreement is available on our website for review.  A hard 
copy can be obtained at the office.  In summary the two main items in the agreement are: 

1. Supplying the City our customers water usage on a monthly basis. 

2. Work with the City on customers with delinquent sewer bills and using water service disconnecƟon has an 
opƟon for collecƟon.   

The Board of Directors will accept wriƩen comments on  this prior to the July 15, 2025 board meeƟng or in per-
son during the meeƟng.  Based on comments the board will make a decision at the August 19th meeƟng.    

LEAD AND COPPER INVENTORY UPDATE 

Following ADEQ guidelines, the District is required to post an updated inventory of all District water mains and 
consumer water connecƟons that are classified as “unknown” for containing lead.  This revised list can be found 
on our website.  A hard copy can be obtained at the office.   

Monitor your own water usage. 

Receive alerts of potenƟal leaks. 

Look for this icon on our website!  

15 of the 35 that have signed up have detected 
leaks they didn’t know they had. Lets conserve. 


